Fw: Veterans Affairs office
The BOSTWO to: Cynthia C Johnson 11/05/2009 04:20 PM
Sent by: Kitty J. Miller

For item 15

-—— Forwarded by Kitty J. Miller/PV/EDC on 11/05/2009 04:19 PM —

"Edgar Brown"
<bud@directcon.net> To <bosone@co.el-dorado.ca.us>

11/05/2009 12:45 PM cc <bostwo@co.el-dorado.ca.us>,
<bosthree@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
Subject Veterans Affairs office

John,

The CAO has a proposal to appoint Bill Schultz the Department head of Veterans
Affairs.

This Department needs a full time head, not a part time administrator.

Bill is a great guy, an effective administrator of his department and a veteran. | count
him as a friend.

The Veterans Affairs needs leadership on a day to day basis.

We have the best Veterans department in the State.

Sincerely,

Edgar D. (Bud) Brown



